
Dear Bowls Club, 
  
Wigan Council is working to better understand the current and future provision for outdoor sports 
facilities and has commissioned management consultancy Knight, Kavanagh & Page (KKP) to carry 
out an assessment of outdoor sports facilities which will result in the production of an overarching 
strategy for the area.  

It will include all facilities whether managed within the public, private, voluntary or education 
sectors. The assessment will identify local need for provision within the area and will serve as the 
key evidence base that will inform the future strategic planning and investment in sport and 
recreation facilities across the area.  

Please find below a link to a short online survey which we ask all clubs to complete in order to 
provide information on bowls facilities currently in use, as well as demand information, which will 
help to form an accurate picture of bowls provision across the area. This is your opportunity to put 
forward your views surrounding bowls in the area and experiences of your club. 
 

Wigan Bowls Club Survey  
(https://online1.snapsurveys.com/Wigan_bowls) 
 
Please click the link above and complete the survey on behalf of your club before Friday 30th 
August 2024. 
 
I hope this is sufficient information for the time being and would ask for your support and assistance 
in this matter. If you require any further information on the above study, please do not hesitate to 
contact myself Sam Smith (sam.smith@kkp.co.uk) Consultant at KKP, or Michael Fishwick (Senior 
Greenspace Officer) at M.Fishwick@wigan.gov.uk. 
Council. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sam 
  

Sam Smith 
Sam Smith | Consultant 
Knight, Kavanagh & Page Ltd 
1-2 Frecheville Court, off Knowsley Street, Bury, BL9 0UF 
Mobile: 07512341272 | Office: 0161 764 7040 | sam.smith@kkp.co.uk 

  
 

View our new company website at www.kkp.co.uk.        
 

The contents of this message do not necessarily represent the opinions, views, policy or procedures of Knight, Kavanagh & Page. This email and 
any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, 
be advised that you have received this email and any attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is 
strictly prohibited. 
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